
 

Steeple Run Super Star News 

 

Steeple Is Thankful! 
It’s good to be a Super Star! 

 

The month of November gives us the opportunity to reflect and give thanks for all we have as a 
school community. In the picture above our students participated in a ribbon cutting ceremony for 
our new Little Library. This Little Library is emblematic of our building’s and district’s greater 
commitment to literacy. We recognize that for students it is often a small contribution or 
opportunity that can have a lasting impact. One of the many lessons our students teach us on a daily 
basis is that immeasurable possibility comes in small packages. The hope we have for this Little 
Library is that it might inspire the love of reading in a generation of our students.  

We are thankful for Dr. Paula Helberg who has served the Steeple Community for over 20 years and 
organized the grant that made our Little Library possible. As a reading specialist, Paula has had the 
opportunity to impact countless students directly and indirectly. Paula’s impact is evidenced 
through this Little Library and through the passion and professionalism she demonstrates each day.  

On Friday, November 10th we will come together as a school community to honor those who have 
served in our Armed Forces. During this time we will welcome many of the family members who 
served in the Armed Forces and through a small ceremony honor their service. Later this month, 
November 22nd-24th, we will break for our Thanksgiving holiday. On behalf of Steeple Run we wish 
you and your family a month full of thanksgiving!  
 



 
A LOOK BACK 

OCTOBER’S EVENTS 

 

Steeple Run Volunteers 
The strength of our Steeple community was again on display as we came together to support our 
Fall Parties and Parade. On this special day students were able to dress up and embrace their 
creativity through games and in many cases their own costumes. In order to make our Fall Parities 
possible Home & School organized over 140 volunteers who provided students with fun and 
engaging activities throughout the afternoon. A parade through the hundreds of families that lined 
the blacktop outside was a fitting end to a great month at Steeple Run. Thank you for providing our 
students a truly special experience as they walked through cheering crowds of our Steeple 
Community.   

Little Free Library 
As you may have suspected after reading about our Little Library ribbon cutting the Little Library is 
a bit hit! When you are cleaning off your bookcases at home, please consider a donation of gently-
used books to our Little Free Library. Send all donations to school to the attention of Mrs. Helberg. 
For those of you who have already sent a donation of books, thanks so much! 

 

  

Follow us on Twitter 
@SteepleRun203 


